
From: Phil Biehl
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Invest Legislation
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 7:35:56 AM

Hello,
Please add my voice in support of strong cap and invest legislation. I am terrified of the climate changes we are
seeing now that will only get worse, much, much worse, if we do do not start acting on it immediately. I ask you to
do all you can to achieve the goals (and more) stated in the bill.

Please save us.
Phil Biehl,
Tigard, OR
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